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We have a big weekend coming up! It’s Southport’s Homecoming, which is a great time for all 
Alumni!  We encourage you to come out and take in the festivities and get reacquainted with old 
friends and classmates!  At noon, on Friday, September 13th , we will honor our Southport High 
School Alumnus of the Year, Neal Puckett (SHS’73)! Neal’s career spans as a Judge Advocate the US 
Marine Corp, as well as serving as the Officer in Charge of Legal Services Support Section in Okinawa, 
Japan before he retired from the Marine Corp in 1997! Neal is married to (ret) Air Force Colonel 
Marcelyn Atwood. The SHSAA camp; all SHS Alumni, are very proud of Neal and all his wonderful 
accomplishments!

The annual Southport H.S. Homecoming Parade will take place at approximately 5:30 pm this same day through the 
streets of Homecroft. The SHSAA will have a tent set up in front of the PTEC Building (old Perry Central building). We 
will be handing out hot dogs, chips, cookies and water bottles for free! Stop by and say “hi”, and watch the parade 
with us! We’d love to see you! Since the Southport football game is on Saturday this year, immediately following the 
parade will be The Southport Community Carnival, which will take place inside Cardinal Stadium on the field. The 
Community Carnival will be fun for all, especially the kids, with games, activities and opportunities for everyone to 
conclude a fun-packed day!

I would like to welcome several new Board of Directors to SHSAA. The existing Board of Directors: Rich Elkins (SHSAA 
President, ’80), Brent Bockelman (Vice President,2001), Mike Zinser (Secretary, 2001), Greg Schmalfeldt (Treasurer, 
’79), Cheryl Mead (‘80), BarryBrowning (‘70), Phil Ohlrogge (‘64).
New Board members: Chelsea Hoffman (2011), Bria Wright (2013), Dick Poppa (‘70), David Ladd (‘70), Dick Chew (‘71), 
and Sara Harrell (‘70).

SOUTHPORT ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIPS: If you are interested in becoming a paid, life-time member of 
the SHSAA, please go to our website at southportalumni.com and sign up there. Or, feel free to contact me, or any of 
the Officers (listed above) to get signed up. Keep in mind, the Alumni Association sponsors seven scholarships for 
graduating SHS Seniors. Your membership commitment will help us fund these scholarships.
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Our resident historian, David Ladd, has been searching the catacombs of SHS and found some 
interesting bits of history to share.  

50 Years Ago: Celebrating the Class of  1969
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50 Years Ago: Homecoming 1969



Planning on joining in this year’s 
Homecoming Festivities?  SHSAA will be 
hosting a free tailgate party for alums to 
congregate and watch the parade.  Look for 
our tent on the north end of the PTEC 
building.

We will start the tailgate at 4:30.  The 
parade starts at 5:30.  Light refreshments 
available while they last.

After the tailgate, join us at the community 
festival and get your picture taken in our 
new Cardinal Cutout.  

See you there!
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-Check out how a 1.1 million dollar grant allows SHS to update security around the building -
https://thejournalrewired.com/15993/news/state-of-the-art/

-Read how the Gifted and Talented program at SHS is being replace by a new program titled, Pre-AP -
https://thejournalrewired.com/16156/news/making-the-switch/

- See how unassigned class periods for seniors offer benefits and resources -

https://thejournalrewired.com/15858/news/unassigned-offers-a-little-taste-of-college/

Curious what’s happening around the building?  Check out the links below to stay in the 
loop.  These articles were written by current SHS Journal staff.

https://thejournalrewired.com/15993/news/state-of-the-art/
https://thejournalrewired.com/16156/news/making-the-switch/
https://thejournalrewired.com/15858/news/unassigned-offers-a-little-taste-of-college/

